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Next week sees the 16th annual National Apprenticeship Week with the theme of “Skills for 

Life” focussing on how young people can develop essential career and employability skills 

whilst undertaking apprenticeship programmes. This in turn encourages businesses to 

develop a talented workforce ready for the challenges of the future.  

You can find a wealth of information about apprenticeships on the Resources section of 

Firefly*, under Subjects, then Careers, covering the different apprenticeship levels and 

subjects, apprenticeship vacancies, tips on applying along with a range of resources especially 

produced for Apprenticeship Week. 

Please use the link below: 

https://gways.fireflycloud.net/careers/apprenticeships  

Pupils are very welcome to find me in the library if they would like more information about 

apprenticeships and apprenticeship pathways.  

 

Mrs Marlene Sharrock 

* Firefly is our parent portal so only parents and pupils can access this information via this link. 
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